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University to appear at TAFE inquiry 

 
 

The Standing Committee on Education and Employment will receive evidence tomorrow, 
Wednesday 25 June, from the Central Queensland University’s Industry, Vocational Training & 
Access Education Division (CQUni).  
 
The Committee will receive evidence from CQUni about its pathway options for TAFE students 
considering tertiary education and about its Vocational Training Strategy, particularly for those 
who are tertiary educated and seeking to gain work related skills through TAFE.  
 
The Committee Chair, Member for Herbert, Ewen Jones MP, says “the Committee has received 
a lot of evidence regarding tertiary educated students going to TAFE to gain practical workplace 
experience and enhance their skills. The Committee will seek a University perspective on this 
issue as well as further elaboration on the pathways a student takes from TAFE to University”.  
 
Submissions to this inquiry have closed. Submissions received and a link to the current online 
student survey can be viewed on the committee website: http://www.aph.gov.au/ee 
 
 
Details of the hearing are as follows: 
 
Wednesday 25 June 2014 
11:20 am to 12:45 pm  
Committee Room 1R4 
Parliament House, Canberra, ACT 
 
 
Proceedings will be webcast at http://www.aph.gov.au/News_and_Events/Watch_Parliament 
 

Media inquiries: contact Jessica Howe on 0418 762 307 or 07 4725 2066 
(Office of Ewen Jones MP) 
For information on the inquiry: contact the Secretariat on (02) 6277 4573, email 
ee.reps@aph.gov.au or visit the Committee website at http://www.aph.gov.au/ee  
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